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NEWS RELEASE 
Port reopens following storm passage 
Piti, Guam, October 11, 2023: The Port Authority of Guam was reopened at 12 p.m. 
today along with the Hågat and Hagåtña marinas.  

U.S. Coast Guard Captain Nicholas Simmons, Captain of the Port, issued the all-clear 
to open from the waterway perspective at 12 p.m. today and Port General Manager 
Rory J. Respicio immediately issued the all-clear from the dockside.  

“We are expecting the arrival of Matson’s Lurline this afternoon following our 
assessment of all three STS gantry cranes,” said Port General Manager Rory J. Respicio.  

Meanwhile, assessments are ongoing at the Port Authority of Guam facilities following 
the passage of Typhoon Bolaven.  

There was minimal debris damage at the marinas and in the terminal yard. 
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For the latest Port Authority of Guam advisory information, visit: 
- Port of Guam Website: www.portofguam.com 
- Port of Guam Facebook: facebook.com/portauthorityofguam 
- Port of Guam Instagram: @portofguam 
- Port of Guam X: @GuamPort 

http://www.portofguam.com/
https://twitter.com/GuamPort

